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To: IHCDA Partners      Notice:  PN-24-13 
From:  IHCDA 
Date: April 17, 2024 
Re:      Request for Applications for TANF Short-Term Rapid Rehousing and Homeless 
            Prevention Funding (ESG Recipient Round)  

 
REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS 

 
The Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority (“IHCDA”) released a Request for 
Applications (RFA) for TANF Short-Term Rapid Rehousing and Homeless Prevention Funding. 
IHCDA was awarded this funding from the Indiana Family and Social Services Administration 
(FSSA) in the form of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) Block Grant funds to 
advance efforts in Short-Term Rapid Rehousing and Homeless Prevention.  This grant program 
serves statuary TANF purpose number one, which is to:  Assist needy families so that children 
may be cared for in their own homes or in the homes of relatives. Subrecipient providers will 
provide housing location and stabilization services for families with children who are experiencing 
homelessness or who are at imminent risk of homelessness. This round of funding is limited to 
organizations that currently receive Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funding from State or 
Entitlement City sources. 
  
Please click HERE to access the Request for Applications (RFA)  
 
Proposals must be submitted electronically via the Electronic Application form only, and 
received by IHCDA no later than May 20, 2024, at 5:00 PM Eastern Time.  
 
Applications received after this date and time will not be considered or accepted. Faxed, emailed, 
or mailed applications will not be considered or accepted.  
 
For questions, please contact: 
Jim Flatford, ESG and TANF Program Manager 
jflatford@ihcda.in.gov 

 

https://www.in.gov/ihcda/files/TANF-RFA-ESG-Round-FY24-Final.pdf
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